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Just as I predicted in last monthôs Newsletter, July has been a 

busy month; busy is good, when we are busy we are having fun 

as a Chapter.  We started July out by celebrating Independence 

Day with sixteen chapter members and eight guests at the 

Murfreesboro fireworks display.  We all enjoyed a brown bag 

dinner and a big game of Pass the Trash under the tents before 

the fantastic fireworks started. 

On July 8th seventeen members packed their campers and 

traveled to Defeated Creek Campground on Cordell Hull Lake 

for a week of relaxing and  telling of a few tall tales around the 

campfires; some tales taller than others!  On Wednesday of that 

week six of us played golf at White Plains Golf Course in 

Algood; what a fun time, seems Walter decided that the five iron was the club to use on every shot.  I 

think the quote was ñI love that clubò, I have to say it served him well.  Just one thing Walter, when 

you get on the putting green, use the putter.  After the golf game we joined the others for dinner at El 

Rey Azteca Mexican Restaurant in Carthage.  Eddie didnôt camp, but she didnôt miss out on the fun, 

she rode up from Murfreesboro to join us for dinner; now thatôs dedication. 

A couple of us had to cut the camping trip short by one night so we could be back in Murfreesboro 

on Friday morning to set up our booth at the Uncle Dave Macon Days Festival at Cannonsburg. 

Thank you to everyone who helped in that effort to promote Motorist Awareness and St Jude 

Childrenôs Research Hospital.  It was a couple of hot days to be outside but well worth the time we 

spent meeting people, explaining GWRRA and collecting donations for St Jude.  

Our regularly scheduled Monthly meeting was on the same Saturday as the Dave Macon Days 

Festival and you stepped up to the challenge and accomplished both, as always!!  We had all three 

traveling plaques available for capture; the Couple of the Year, the Mid/West TN and the TN District 

Plaque, that meant a larger than normal crowd, twenty-one Chapter E members and thirty-three 

visitors.  Chapter W-2 went home with the TN District Plaque and Chapter A won the Mid/West and 

the Couple of the Year Plaques.  

Other activities during the month of July included our Dinner Ride enjoyed by thirteen members, two 

weekend rides to Lynchburg to secure donations to our St Jude Fund Raiser, a get together to 

organize our Fund Raiser items and three bowling days with twenty-three members participating in 

the bowling.  Remember, Bowling is still happening every Monday morning at 9:00 am Smyrna 

Bowling Center, come join us. 

Upcoming events include; our August meeting, Fund Raiser Drawing and Silent Auction at Shoneyôs 

on the 11th, our Third Annual Chapter Campout and Picnic at Long Branch Campground August     

17-19. Donôt forget to check with Doris about dishes needed for the picnic. Wing Ding in Knoxville 

August 29th ï September 1st and Wings Over the Smokies NC Rally September 26 ï 30.  Be sure to 

register and book your rooms before the deadlines on both. 

Thank You to everyone for a wonderful July and we are looking forward to an exciting and fun 

August. 

Randy and Delores  
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We are friends for 

Fun, Safety and 

Knowledge. 

òWe believe in giving 

back to the community 

whenever we canó  
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Sunshine Lady 

Janice McGlothlin 

 

50/50 Coordinator  

Geraldine Jones 

 

Motorist Awareness  

Tim & Carol Moore 

 

Special Event            

Coordinators 

Art & Doris Seely 

 

Individuals of the Year 

Jeff & Geraldine Jones 

 

Webmaster 

Master University 

Trainer 

Ed Grazier 

 

Senior University 

Trainer 

Mac McGlothlin 

 

Dinner Ride               

Coordinators 

David & Nancy     

Broadway 

 

Assistant Chapter Ride 

Coordinator 

Murray Dunkin 

Motorist Awareness Display 

On July 13 and 14 Chapter E sponsored a display booth at the Uncle Dave Macon Festival,    

conducted annually at the Canonsburg facilities in Murfreesboro.  The two day event allowed 

our participants to speak to a number of  residents from the Murfreesboro area about our  

Chapter and our Motorist Awareness message for motorists to be aware that motorcyclists share 

the road with them.  Pictured above are Art, Doris, Mary Ann and Tim, who manned the display 

on Saturday morning and early afternoon.  Randy, Delores, David Broadway, and David     

Netherton, set up the booth and manned it on Friday before our July Gathering.  On Saturday 

Mary Ann, Tim, Ed, Art, Doris, Randy, Delores, Mac, Barry, Walter, Barbara and Murray 

manned the display.  The event was a full two day display, opening at noon on Friday through 

11:00 p.m., and reopening on Saturday morning, with closing at about 10:00 that evening.  In 

addition to getting out our message of motorist awareness, the Chapter also gained monetary            

donations to support the upcoming Wings Across Tennessee Ride to St Jude Childrenôs          

Research Hospital.  A special thanks to those who gave of their time to help man the display and 

carry our message to the general public. 

Wing Ding 40   

Knoxville, TN 

    August 28th through                   
September 1, 2018 

 

Visit the www.gwrra.org to register online or you can choose to print and mail your forms in.  Full 
Registration is $40 if postmarked by July 23, 2018.   

Chapter ñEò Tidbits 

Ý Art Seely and Chapter Tôs Leanne Wilburn won the 50/25/25 

Ý Randy Galloway took home the Quarter Fund for July. 

Ý We  would like to Thank Our Guests all our guest that attended our July Social. 

Ý Remember to come out and sharpen your bowling skills on Mondays at the Smyrna Bowling Alley. 



tŀƎŜ о 

 

 

 

 

Sending our thoughts and prayers out to Dennis 

and Marty Wolfe.  Martyôs brother-in-law, 

Martyôs sisters husband passed away on            

August 2, 2018 

From the desk of your Newsletter Editor:  Barbara M. Donnell                                                                                                        

Just a reminder that your newsletter articles need to be turned in by Friday, August 31, for our September Newsletter.  If you 

have pictures or if you would like to write about one of our chapter activities send them to �G�H�F�R�U�D�W�L�Q�J�O�D�G�\���#�\�D�K�R�R���F�R�P������Please   
contribute your articles and pictures, REMEMBER our newsletter is only as good as WE make it.  Many thanks to you all for your 

help and support. 

Please let me know which month you would like to be featured in the Spot Light, I have several months available.  For September - 

Jeff & Geraldine Jones, October - Art & Doris Seely, November - Johnny Victory & Brenda Lane.   


